
Item E3
Public Hearing on Acquisition of Public Utility Easement in Lot 
16, Block 14, Scarff's Addition to West Lawn, Located at 2322 W 
18th Street
Council approval is required for acquisition of all Easements.  The house built on Lot 16 
runs North and South.  The owners would like to resubdivide so a second home could be built 
on a North /South orientation.  The easement is needed to provide sanitary sewer access for 
both properties.   It is recommended that Council conduct a Public Hearing and pass a 
Resolution authorizing staff to acquire the easement.  The cost of the easement will be a 
nominal fee. It is appropriate to solicit public comment. The action item is contained under 
the Consent Agenda.

Tuesday, November 12, 2002
Speical Mtg/Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Steve Riehle, City Engineer/Public Works Director

City of Grand Island City Council




